
Robin Strohm, Williams & Strohm, LLC (Partner, Attorney) 

Ms. Strohm is a partner with the law firm and has been practicing community association law 
since 2004. She has the distinguished title of Fellow in The College of Community Association 
Lawyers (“CCAL”). Fewer than 175 attorneys out of approximately 4,000 attorneys practicing 
community association law nationwide are CCAL Fellows. Ms. Strohm has extensive experience 
in all aspects of representation and counsel with community associations and other real estate 
matters. Ms. Strohm is currently the chair of the Community Associations Institute (CAI) Ohio 
Legislative Action Committee which focuses on implementing changes in the Ohio Legislature 
concerning community associations. She is a past board member and chapter president of the 
Central Ohio Chapter of CAI. She has spoken for the Ohio State Bar Association, the Columbus 
Bar Association, and is a local, state, and national speaker on various legal topics related to 
community associations. She has spoken nationally for CAI on topics such as condominium 
leasing restrictions and gun control issues affecting community associations. Ms. Strohm has 
published articles for the Columbus Bar Lawyers Quarterly and is a contributing writer for 
Baldwin’s Ohio Condominium Law book and Baldwin’s Ohio Real Estate Law. Ms. Strohm 
received her bachelor’s degree from The Ohio State University and her J.D. from Capital 
University Law School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Henry McKenna, Reserve Advisors (Great Lakes Regional Account Manager) 

Henry McKenna is the Great Lakes Regional Account Manager for Reserve Advisors. A graduate 
of the Eastern Illinois University, Mr. McKenna received his bachelor’s degree in Business 
Management. Since joining the industry in 2013, he has worked with hundreds of management 
companies throughout Illinois, Michigan, Ohio and Wisconsin. In his current role, McKenna 
provides clients with comprehensive reserve studies and customized funding solutions that meet 
the needs of sustaining their community associations in excellent condition. 

Mr. McKenna is responsible for meeting with and educating managers and association boards 
on the process and benefits of having a professional reserve study. As an industry expert, he 
frequently conducts seminars for industry partners including Community Associations Institute 
(CAI) and dozens of professional management firms. He can be reached at 

henry.mckenna@reserveadvisors.com or (773) 620-0607. 
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